
From: kirtlingtonclerk@gmail.com <kirtlingtonclerk@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 5:52 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: 23/01827/F 5 Park Close, Kirtlington, Kidlington, OX5 3HR - comment from Kirtlington Parish 
Council 
 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Team 

 

23/01827/F 5 Park Close, Kirtlington, Kidlington, OX5 3HR: 

 

Single storey rear extension, new front dormer, alterations to front elevation and internal 

modifications 

 

The small extension to 5 Park Close appears to be mainly internal rearrangement work with a small 

infill extension. There are some external material changes but no elevational increases. There are no 

objections.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ruth Powles.  
 

Mrs Ruth Powles, Clerk, Kirtlington Parish Council 

Tel: 01869 350995, normal working days Monday to Wednesday 

 
 


